
THE THEATRE 
CHIPPING NORTON

Knitting Gangster Rats Pattern
Dick Whittington Pantomime

Dear Knitter,
1

Thank you so much for helping to make a Gangster Rat to
decorate the town in the run up to our Panto Dick Whittington!
We are very grateful for your help and hope you have fun in the
process too.

Please drop off all completed rats to the Box Office
BEFORE the 24th of October 2022. 



Please use acrylic wool in 'ratty' colours (e.g. brown, grey, black). 
Please do not use natural fibres as they won’t last outdoors as well. 
Have fun - Make accessories if you’d like to give your rat some
personality!

Important notes:








